
 

Welcome back to school 

Y1 Guidance 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The date we will welcome you back to school is for a 1 day visit on 

Friday 4th September (1 day only this week) 

The school will open for all year groups on Monday 7th September 

Your teacher will be Rahila Esmail (mon-Tue) and Jo Hall (Wed-Fri) 

Please note that there will be separate start and end times for 

different year groups.  

¸ƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǘƛƳŜǎ ŀǊŜΥ 

Your time to arrive at school will be 9.15AM 

Your time to be collected from school will be 3.30PM 

Please make sure your child arrives and is collected on time.  

This is important to help us maintain social distancing 

practices in order to keep everyone safe. 

You will enter via the Checketts Road (EYFS/YEAR 1) entrance.  

Please note that the Clarke Street entrance will be closed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We will have markings on the floor so that all children and 

parents can maintain a safe distance apart when entering the 

school building.  Please note only 1 parent to drop off and 

collect children to help us reduce the number of people on site 

at any one time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your child will enter the playground via the year 1 gate and 

line up with the class teacher in a specific area of the 

playground. Your teacher will be there waiting for you on the 

playground when you arrive at school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


